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OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

If you packed your own Operation Christmas Child box, please note 

that they are due back today, Sunday, November 20, 2022.   
 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

The AARP Tax Aid program held in Gloucester Point is seeking           

volunteers to help community members with their tax returns. Lack of 

volunteers will cause us to reduce the number of people we can help 

in the coming year so we hope you can help.  For more information 

please call Jeff Breaks (804) 642-4266 or attend one of our           

mentoring  sessions at the Court House Library from 10am-12pm on 

November 14, 21, 29, December 5, 12.  We will show you what is    

involved and how you can help.  Thanks!! 
 

 

 

HELP FOR THOSE WHO NEED FOOD 

In our own area, there are those who suffer from food depravation and 

the need for basic hygiene products.   We are still collecting            

nonperishable food items and hygiene items, along with                   

nonperishable baby food and baby hygiene items. Your donations can 

be brought to our church on Sunday mornings or during office hours, 

M-F 9am-12pm, and dropped in the box inside the Narthex entrance.  

Food distribution will take place on the  1st and 3rd Tuesday, prior to 

11:00am at Bellamy United Methodist Church.  
 

 

To my Church Family: 

 

It’s been a year since my husband, Tom passed away, and what a year 

it has been!  You have supported me through my darkest hours, been 

patient through my ongoing weakness,  and have loved me through 

the grief and cancer diagnosis.  Thank you for all of the cards, dinners, 

prayers, and compassion you have shown.  My love for this church and 

for each of you grows every day.  You are a blessing!  Best church  

ever!!! 

 

Sandy McElfresh 
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Church Family,  

 

Well I made it to New York but I'm missing Virginia already.  They are 

calling for the "white" stuff tonight into tomorrow and I am not at all 

thrilled!   

 

I wanted to take this time to thank all of you for your kind words, 

cards, gifts, and most importantly your prayers.  I've said it many times 

but God certainly knew what he was doing when he brought me to 

Gloucester Point Baptist Church.  Who knew (besides God) that four 

years after becoming your secretary I would need your love and 

 support as much as I have!! 

 

Thank you again for welcoming me as one of your own.  When I think 

back to my time there I can only smile.  

 

Please feel free to call (914) 805-2811 or write (I love mail/email)..... 

 

Susan Tibbetts 

59 East Road 

Wallkill, NY 12589 

sue2002ny@aol.com 

 

God Bless and Happy Thanksgiving!! 

 

Sue 
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